
 

July 11, 2001

FCC Office of Engineering and Technology
Equipment Approvals Branch

Dear Sir or Madam:

Pursuant to FCC rules 2.933(b)(4) and the change in identification of equipment filed under FCC ID
N9GMX2, the original test results presented with FCC ID. N2NCN-300 continue to be representative of
and applicable to the equipment  filed under FCC ID N9GMX2.

Sincerely,

Tom Tidwell
Agent for Crosspoint
Wireless Group Manager
KTL Ottawa


